
Two weeks after application, a meeting ot 
potential members will be held and if it is 
decided to organize, the ccunty officer has 
the power to do so. Minutes of the meeting 
should be sent immediately to the provincial 
president and to the Demonstrator-Secretary.

WHY NOT FORM AN INSTITUTE 

NOW? YOU WILL ENJOY EVERY 

MINUTE OF IT ?

If you wish any further information write to

Office of Quebec Women's Instiiules
Box 284,

Macdonald College, Quebec.

1.1*1 National Library Bibliothèque nationale 
of Canada du Canada


